August 2, 1967

Mr. Robert W. Espach Hamlin, Michne & Espach Bridgehampton, N.Y. 11932

> Re: Premises: Three Mile Harbor Road East Hampton, New York

Dear Mr. Espach:

Please pardon the delay in replying to your letter of July 24, 1967 - it was necessary for me to contact members of the Board before giving an answer to your question.

The consensus of opinion of those members who have been contacted is that we would consider signing the boundary line agreement which you propose to have prepared - at no cost to the Association - if it conforms with the thoughts of the Association as to the read in question.

Any further information that you can supply to us will be appreciated.

Very trulyyours,

Secretary-Treasurer